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05 August 2003

Service Announcement

London Market Information Link (LMIL)

Decommissioning of Broadcast Data Groups

Index Packages A, B and C

The purpose of this service announcement is to notify you that the following Broadcast Data Groups will be decommissioned by the end of Q1, 2004.

	Description 
	Broadcast Data Group

	Index Package A
	B17

	Index Package B
	B18

	Index Package C
	B19


Background

In April 2003, FTSE announced that customers taking FTSE indices via LMIL will be required to migrate to their new Global Distribution Network by the end of Q1, 2004, either directly or via a sub-vendor.

As a result, the Exchange will cease to disseminate indices data over B17, B18 and B19 from early in Q2, 2004.  We are currently finalising the detailed plans for this work and the exact decommissioning date will be advised during the next few weeks.  Customers of these broadcast data groups are advised to contact FTSE Group to obtain details of how to migrate to the FTSE Global Distribution Service.

Contact Details

If you have any queries about this announcement please contact the Technical Information Desk on 020 7797 3939 (STX 33939), FTSE Group can be contacted on 020 7448 1810 or by emailing marketdata@ftse.com
An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site (http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib).

If you would like to amend or add further recipients of service announcements, please send the revised email contact details to service.announcements@londonstockexchange.com
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